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August 2018

The FA Pitch Improvement Programme 

Sheffield & Hallamshire County FA is working in partnership with The FA and Institute of Groundmanship (IOG) to deliver a Pitch Improvement Programme (PIP). The IOG Regional Pitch Advisor will undertake site assessments and offer expert advice to football clubs and facility providers in order to help improve the quality of football pitches across the region. Recommendations made by the Regional Pitch Advisor will be tailored to the budget, expertise and equipment available each venue. 
The key principles behind the programme are: 

· Expert Advice - site assessments and a tailored report including pitch maintenance recommendations. 
· Education - access to support workshops and qualifications. 

· Discounts - savings on machinery and consumables offered via our official suppliers. 

· Funding - the potential to access FA funding for pitch improvement.  

To qualify for the Pitch Improvement Programme the applicant will need to own/lease the venue or be responsible for maintenance of the grass pitches. 
Programme Process
1. Submit an Expression of Interest form.

2. Sheffield & Hallamshire County FA will then agree with you a date for the initial PIP visit.  

3. The initial PIP visit is made and a report is produced by the Regional Pitch Advisor.  
4. The applicant will receive the report which includes pitch maintenance recommendations to follow.
The Club should also be committed to undertaking recommendations contained within the PIP report.
5. At agreed milestones the club should provide a brief update around work undertaken. 
6. 12 months after the initial PIP visit a follow-up visit will be made. Improvements will be assessed by the Regional Pitch Advisor and the club will have an opportunity to gain further advice.
If as part of the initial or follow up site visits it is considered that support above “advice” would be helpful the club can discuss funding options with the Sheffield & Hallamshire County FA Facilities & Investment Manager.
Costs & Payment

The cost for the programme is £150 per facility. 

Clubs will be invoiced and required to pay Sheffield & Hallamshire County FA 14 days in advance of the first visit. 
The FA Pitch Improvement Programme offers an ideal opportunity for clubs and facility providers to gain expert support to help deliver the best possible playing surfaces. If you would like to be included within the programme please complete an Expression of Interest form and return to Mark.Wozniak@sheffieldfa.com or by post to Mark Wozniak, Clegg House, 204 Meadowhall Road, Sheffield, S9 1BN.

If you have any questions or would like further information on this programme, please do not hesitate to contact me.

M. Wozniak
Facilities & Investment Manager
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